From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 23/07/2025 11:48:22 AM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
23/07/2025

MR Steve Bordan
ST

NSW

RE: DA2025/0710 - 14 Inman Road CROMER NSW 2099

Hi,
Was there supposed to be a yellow notification paper posted for this? There has not been one
posted.

This gymnasium occupies 5 premises on 14 Imman Rd and causes havoc daily for everyone
trying to operate in and around the Orlando Road and Imman Road intersection. Between
9:30 am and 12 pm, it is such a safety issue for all concerned, particularly for the small
children in attendance.

Please do not approve this application for the safety of everyone in this location.





